
Friday  

6th 

January 

2023 

Welcome back! We hope 

you have had a lovely  

holiday and enjoyed the 

Christmas break. 



Term Dates... 

Fri 13th Jan The Gruffalo Theatre Trip - Year 1 

Fri 20th Jan LIEP Trip to Buddhist Temple - Year 6 

Thurs 26th Jan LIEP Trip to Synagogue - Year 1 (PM) 

Thurs 9th Feb LIEP Trip to St John’s Church –Year 2 

Fri 17th Feb Last Day of Term 

School News 

 

Afterschool clubs have started this week, if you haven’t 

already, please make the required payment at the school 

office as soon as you can.  
 

 

We still have spaces available in the following clubs: 

Capoeira - Year 1 to Year 6 

Aston Villa Football Club - Year 4 to Year 6 

Mini-Martial Arts - Year 1 & 2 

If you are interested please fill out a form at the school office. 

 
 

To celebrate Chinese New Year - The Year of the Rabbit on 

Monday 23rd January we will have a theme day lunch for the 

children - please see the attached menu. 





Stars of the week 
At St John’s & St Peter’s we like to celebrate the achievements 

of our children.  These are the children who have been chosen 

as star of the week for their year group: 

Reception: Arshan  
For getting the most dojo points in class. 

 
Year 1: Diego 

For trying hard to complete his maths independently.  
  

Year 2: Naiel  
For transitioning into class very well and following the year 2  

routine.  
 

Year 3: Nicholas 
 For coming back to school ready to learn and focused. Well done. 

 
Year 4: Roman 

For being so focused and motivated in his work and coming back to 
school.  

Year 5: Lucci-May 
For being a great role model; always helping others.  

 
Year 6: Agratha 

 For fantastic work in maths looking at and drawing different types of 
angles. 

  


